

In an effort to mitigate the community spread of COVID-19, First National Bank of Gilbert (Bank) will temporarily close its lobbies at both locations (Gilbert and Hoyt Lakes) and restrict customer traffic to drive-thru only. The Bank's ATMs and night deposit boxes will remain open with daily processing performed. Safe deposit box access will be by appointment only. Customer deposit or loan matters requiring a meeting will be scheduled as necessary. The lobby closures will begin Thursday, March 19, 2020, and will continue until further notice.

The Bank will continue to offer its full line of financial service products during the lobby closures and Bank staff will be available via phone and e-mail to serve the customers. Our Gilbert drive-thru services will remain availableduring regular business hours, 8:15-5:00, while our Hoyt Lakes branch drive-thru hours will be 9:00-4:30. As a reminder, the Bank's mobile application and online banking offer available 24/7 and convenient ways to check account status, pay bills, transfer/send money and deposit checks remotely.

We look forward to continuing to serve you and re-establishing full banking services in the near future. Thank you for your understanding and continued support during these unprecedented times. Pleasecontact either one of our offices for more information.

#StopTheSpread

f @FirstNationalBankofGilbert

Gilbert (218) 741-7844 | Hoyt Lakes (218) 225-1100 | support@gilbertbank.com